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A GREAT LITTLE TOWN

PUBLIC NOTICE UPDATE
ODOT STREET MAINTENANCE (Rescheduled)

No on-street parking on Main Street from Yamhill Street to Pine Street

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) maintenance activities on Main Street
between Yambhill Street and Pine Street scheduled for Tuesday, September 11, 2018, are now rescheduled to
Tuesday, September 18 and Wednesday, September 19, 2018 from 6:00 AM to 10:00 AM. Work crews will be
completing an overlay of the travel lanes and Main Street will need to be cleared of parked cars during this time.
Detours and signage will be in place.

DETOUR ROUTES:

o Northbound traffic from Highway 47 will detour to North Pine Street, west on Monroe Street, north
on Kutch Street, west on Madison Street, to continue north on Yamhill Street/Hwy 47.

e Southbound traffic from Highway 47 will be directed by flaggers past Main Street, east on West Grant
Street, to continue south on Hwy 47.

For more information, questions, or concerns, please contact Public Works Director Bryan Burnham at (503) 434-
2175. The City apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.
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